Staff/Community Notification on Lead Water Samples

Per Act 39, beginning school year 2018-19, and every year after, school facilities are required to test for lead levels in drinking water or if one chooses not to test for lead levels, they must, at a public meeting, discuss lead issues in the school facilities.

The water was retested September 29, 2023 in the high school and elementary schools for lead levels. We are pleased to announce that the test results are within the recommended EPA safety levels.

If you have any questions about this information, please contact Mr. Brian Weible, Superintendent at 814-764-5111 (extension 312).